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Attendance 
 
Date Attendance Cup Punctuality Pup 
w/e 2 May Peacocks 99.29% Owls-No lates 
w/e 9 May Caterpillars 99.11% Bees -No lates 
w/e 16 May Sea Turtles 99.23% Penguins – No lates 
 
 
Secondary Admissions September 2015 
There will be a Primary Entrance to Secondary School (PESE) 
Meeting for Year 5 parents on Thursday 5 June at 5pm. Further 
information regarding this meeting will follow shortly. There 
have been a number of changes to the test system so this will be 
a very important meeting for those parents who would like 
their child to apply for a grammar school place. 
 
 
Secondary School Open Evenings 
Dover Grammar School for Girls is holding their Open Evening 
for the September 2015 intake on Tuesday 10 June 6pm – 8pm. 
For those who cannot attend during the evening, Open Sessions 
will be available during the day on Wednesday 11 June and 
Thursday 12 June. Please contact Dover Grammar School for 
Girls directly to book a tour. If you wish your child to take the 
Dover Grammar School for Girls entrance test an application 
form can collected from the school office. 
Dover Grammar School for Boys is holding their Open 
Afternoon/Evening on Friday 6 June 4pm – 8pm. 
Presentations by the Headteacher will be taking place at 5pm, 
6pm and 7pm. For more details visit their website 
www.doverboys.kent.sch.uk  
 
Residential Trips 
Reminder please can all passports and EHIC cards for the 
French Trip be handed to the school office by Monday 16 June. 
 
Astor Theatre Production 
The production of ‘A Dream’ is coming to the Astor on Sunday 1 
June. It has had an excellent review in The Stage. 
We have some family tickets (for 4 people) available to Warden 
House for £12 instead of the usual £22. Please contact the 
office is you are interested. 
 
 
‘WEEE Recycle’ challenge 
Reminder our school is taking part in the Kent County 
Council’s ‘WEEE Recycle’ challenge. The Pink Recycling Bin is 
now in the school car park and will be there until 20 May. 
Please bring in your old, broken and unwanted electrical items. 
The school that recycles the most electronic items will be 
rewarded with a cash prize. 
 
Polling Day 
Reminder the School is closed next Thursday 22 May for a 
Polling Day. Our Jungle Club is now taking bookings for this 
day. 
 
School Uniform 
As the warm weather is approaching during term 5 and 6 
children can wear their summer uniform. Girls are required to 
wear a blue check dress and white socks.  Alternatively they can 
wear black tailored shorts or skirt with a white polo t-shirt.  
Please ensure that shorts and skirts are knee length.  Boys are 
required to wear white polo shirt & grey/black tailored shorts  

 
(long on the leg)or navy blue/black/grey trousers.  Smart, 
tailored black shoes are to be worn – no boots, trainers or 
sandals.  It is also essential in the warm weather that your child 
wears sun cream and a hat at break and lunchtimes. Please also 
ensure that your child has a water bottle in school so they do not 
get dehydrated. 
 
SATS 
A big well done to Year 6 and Year 2 who have been taking their 
SATS tests this month.  They have all worked extremely hard. 
 
Mobile Phones 
After half term any older children that bring in a mobile phone 
need to hand it in to Mrs Garlinge at the library at 8.45am. They 
can be collected from her at the end of the day.  We suggest that 
children do not bring in their mobile phone to school; however 
we do understand that children who walk to school use this as a 
safety precaution. 
 
Dates for the Diary 
7-20 May            ‘WEEE Recycle’ Challenge 
22 May              School Closed due to Polling Day 
16 – 18 June       Father’s Week 
21 June              PTFA Summer Fair 
2-4 July              French Residential Trip 
11 July              Olympic Day 
 
 
Term dates 
 
Term 5 
Start: Tuesday 22 April 2014 
Finish: Friday 23 May 2014 
Bank Holiday: Monday 5 May 2014 
May Holiday: Monday 26 May – Friday 30 May 
 
Term 6 
Start: Monday 2 June 2014 
Finish: Friday 18 July 2014 
 

Teacher Training Days 
Monday 21, Tuesday 22 & Wednesday 23 July 2014  
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